
VILLAGE OF BROWN DEER

Department of Public Safety
4800 West Green Brook Drive
Brown Deer, Wisconsin 53223

A1 Peterson 2k February 1976
8225 W. Oklahoma Ave.
Milwaukee, WX 53219

Gentlemen;

The Building Inspector has advised me that you are in the process
of gathering information for a proposed building/remodeling in
the Village of Brown Deer.

I would like to advise you that a fire prevention code exists in
our community which makes certain fire control, suppression and
alarm equipment mandatory in new/remodeled construction. Of
primary concern to you would be the required installation of a
complete sprinkler system.

The code also contains a provision which allows the undersigned
authority to waive the sprinkler provieion if, and I quote
"where the installation of sprinklers may increase the hazard;
nor shall it be construed in any way to interfere with the
substitution of other automatic protective equipment, approved
by the Village Director of Public Safety".

Requests for variance must lie in writing, addressed to the
undersigned, and contain the reasons why the builder/owner wishes
to install an alternate fire protection and alarm system in lieu
of sprinklers. Upon receipt of a request, the undersigned and
members of the fire department staff will review the proposal
and any available information, sending a decision to you with
recommendations.in writing.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call upon
me.

Sincerely,

Donald E. Rosenbauer, Chief
Department of Public Safety

cc - Gerald Schwerm, Village Manager
/Captain Ralph Moeller, Fire Department
'Michael Wichman, Building Inspector


